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November 30, 2018

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL AND EMAIL

Debra A. Howland, Secretary and Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DG 18-094: Petition for Authority to Operate as a Public
Utility in the Town of Epping
Request for Change in Date of Technical Session

Dear Director Howland:

As a result of a conflict that has only recently arisen, several of Northern Utilities’
witnesses will be unavailable to attend the Technical Session in the above-
referenced docket which has been scheduled for Tuesday, December 1 1 , 2018.
Accordingly, the Company requests that the Technical Session be rescheduled
for Monday, December 10, 2018, starting at 10:00 a.m. Counsel for Commission
Staff and the Office of Consumer Advocate have assented to this change of
schedule. I have attempted to contact counsel for the Town of Epping regarding
this request, but do not have a response at this time.

Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns regarding this
matter.

Sincerely,

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

cc: Service List by Email

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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